
I am writing this letter on behalf of the Tragedy Assistance Program for Survivors (TAPS) to express our
full support for Swing Together and its commendable efforts to raise awareness and funds for the
surviving loved ones of America's fallen heroes.

At TAPS, our mission is to provide unwavering support, resources, and care to those who have lost a
loved one in the military. Swing Together's mission closely aligns with ours, and we are deeply inspired
by it. We are committed to supporting these shared efforts in any way we can.

In support of Swing Together, TAPS intends to promote the national event on our website, TAPS.org, and
by sharing on our social media channels, reaching our extensive network of supporters and followers.
Additionally, we are prepared to provide the requested materials, approximately 4000 pieces of swag, to
help promote and enhance the event.

We are truly excited about the prospect of partnering with Swing Together. This partnership is of
immense importance to us, as together, we can make a significant impact on the families of those who
made the ultimate sacrifice for our country. We are fully committed to ensuring the success of this
important initiative.

Please do not hesitate to reach out if there are any additional details or support that TAPS can provide in
our partnership with Swing Together. We are eager to contribute in any way possible to make this
collaboration successful.

Thank you for the opportunity to support such an important cause. We are honored to stand alongside
Swing Together in this endeavor and want to reiterate our unwavering commitment to our partnership.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Bonnie Carroll
President, Tragedy Assistance Program for Survivors (TAPS)


